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HEAD LICE CHECK 
 

If you would like your child to participate in the school wide lice check, please complete form 

below.  The lice check will be done three times throughout the year.  The first check is on 

Wednesday, September 17th.  The screening will be done by the Greater Vancouver Lice Clinic 

Ltd.  More information is available at http://greatervancouverliceclinic.ca/ There is no cost to 

the parents, its covered by the school.  Please send in the completed form to the school by 

Friday, September 12th.   

 

Thank you, 

PEC 

 

 

 

 

 

FAMILY NAME: ______________________________ 
 
 
CHILD’S Name: _______________________  GRADE: ________ 
 
CHILD’S Name: _______________________  GRADE: ________ 
 
CHILD’S Name: _______________________  GRADE: ________ 
 
CHILD’S Name: _______________________  GRADE: ________ 
 
 
I hereby give my consent for the above-named child to participate in the school’s head 
lice inspection program for the duration of the school year. 
 
 
___________________________________  _________________________ 
Signature of parent/guardian     Date 
 
 

 


